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Farm 
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Roads and Maritime Services | December 2017 
 
The NSW Government has funded this project as 
part of its $225 million Pinch Point Program, 
which aims to reduce traffic delays, manage 
congestion and improve travel times on Sydney’s 
major roads  

Roads and Maritime Services has improved the 
intersection of Bigge Street and the Hume 
Highway in Warwick Farm. 

Open to traffic 
The improvements were opened to traffic on 
Friday 24 November.  

The completed work includes: 

• a 90 metre long northbound left turn lane on 
Bigge Street 

• two southbound right turn lanes on Bigge 
Street 

• a westbound left turn lane on the Hume 
Highway 

• No Stopping zones on Bigge Street and 
Hume Highway. 

We will be returning to the site in January to carry 
out some minor work and remove the site 
compound. 

 

 
 

Key benefits 
The key benefits to the community include: 

• improved traffic flow along the Hume Highway 
corridor 

• increased efficiency and safety of the 
intersection 

• reduced risk of crashes, particularly rear end 
crashes 

• reduced queuing and waiting times for 
vehicles turning from Bigge Street onto the 
Hume Highway east and westbound. 

Our work schedule  
We will be onsite for another six day shifts and 
six night shifts between Monday 8 January and 
Friday 15 January, weather permitting. Our night 
work hours will be between 8pm and 5am from 
Sunday to Friday. Our day work hours will be 
between 7am and 6pm from Saturday to Friday. 

Thank you 
We appreciate your patience while we delivered 
this important project 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information about  the project, please contact our 
delivery partner, DM Roads, on: 

 
1800 332 660 

 
enquiries_nsw@dmroads.com.au. 

 
http://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/pinchpoints 

 

If you need help understanding  
this information, please contact  
the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them  
to call us on 1800 332 660. 
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